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Year 6 Shirts 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Each year, the students in Year 6 are able to purchase a polo shirt as a memento of their years at primary school. 
This year, Year 6 have voted and selected a fantastic design which is quite different from traditional screen printed 
images. The material is 170gms micro pique. Cost is $ 36 per shirt. 
 
On Wednesday the 31st January, our supplier came into the school and each student tried a shirt on for size. Please 
check with your child if they were happy with the shirt they tried on. If there are any concerns please do not hesitate 
to call. 
 
If you would like to purchase a shirt, please fill out the request form below and return it to the school office. Request 
form is due 8th February, 2018. 
 
Payment for shirt are due by 1st March, 2018 as this must be a firm order for the manufacturer of the shirts. 

 
Please note students may purchase more than one shirt. 

 
 
Privacy - advice 
The information provided is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and other health care 
related needs about your child who is currently enrolled at the school and who may participate in school excursions, sporting activities or other 
educational or school activities conducted by or in conjunction with Cambridge Park Public School.  
It will be used by the NSW Department of Education to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise risks when conducting school 
excursions, sporting or other school activities. 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external 
organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school activity; 
and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such excursions or 
activities.  
A failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such 
circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative educational experience. 
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you have any 
concerns about provision of this information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. 
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 

 
 
 

Mr N Bourke                    Mrs R Hansen   
Deputy Principal        Assistant Principal Stage 3  
 
……………………..……………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 6 Shirt –Order / Payment Order Form 
Please return this section with full payment by Wednesday, 1st March, 2018. 

 
Name:_____________________________________       Class:___________________________ 
 
I would like to purchase________________ Year 6 polo shirt at $36 each. 
                                        (number of shirts) 
 
 
 I have made an online payment.  My receipt number is_______________________ OR 

 I have enclosed cash payment of __________________ OR 

 I wish to pay by credit card.  

 
_____________________________                  ________________      
Parent/Carer                     Date 
 


